
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

HIGH PRAIRIE FARMS METROPOLITAN DITRICT 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, and particularly to the electors of the High Prairie 
Farms Metropolitan District in the City of Parker, Douglas County, Colorado: 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a vacancy currently exists on the Board of 

Directors of the High Prairie Farms Metropolitan District ("District"). Any qualified, eligible 
elector of the District interested in filling such a vacancy and serving on the Board of 
Directors should file a Letter of Interest with the Board of Directors of the District on or 
before the close of business on February 26, 2021 at the District Management office. 

 
Forms of Letters of Interest are available and can be obtained from the High Prairie 

Farms Metropolitan District, c/o Matt Urkoski at CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, 8390 E. Crescent 
Parkway, Suite 300, Greenwood Village, CO 80111-2811, (303) 779-4525. 

 
HIGH PRAIRIE FARMS 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

By: /s/Matt Urkoski 

 District 
Manager 
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